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pect of SC/ST gir>s, were requested in 
December, f 1983 to give their comments and 
clarify their financial commitment. All the 
States/UTs have not responded to the 
proposal. The project proposal submitted by 
Government of Andhra Pradesh is under 
consideration of Ministry of Agriculture 
which is the nodal agency for WFP related 
matters. Other States which have shown 
interes; in the proposal are being asked to 
formulate specific project proposals in confor-
mity with WPP guidelines. 

 

 


